
  

  

 
May 6, 2024 
 
 
To: Chehalis River Basin Flood Authority  
 
 
RE: Statement of interest and experience for Chehalis Basin Board  
 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to be considered for a four-year term on the Chehalis Basin Board.  I 
support the vision of both restoration and flood control within the Chehalis Basin that impacts our 
citizens and tribal partners. I have invested most of my 30-year career as a professional biologist in 
the basin to bring a balance to flood improvements and habitat restoration. As a fish biologist and 
elected Commissioner, I believe my experience and expertise will be a unique asset to the Chehalis 
Basin Board.  
 
 
Experience: 
 
Lewis County Commissioner, District 3.      November 2022 - Present  
 
Supervisor, Chair: Chehalis River Basin Flood Control Zone District. January 2023 – Present 
 
Vice Chair, Lower Columbia Fish Recovery Board.   January 2023 – Present 
 
Area Habitat Biologist. Washington Dept. Fish & Wildlife.  April 2001 – December 2021 
 
Lead Biologist. Thurston Conservation District.    April 1996 – April 2001 
  
Restoration Biologist. Lewis County Conservation District.   July 1994 – April 1996 
  
 
I look forward to answering further questions or elaborating on my experience with the Chehalis 
River Basin Flood Authority during the selection process.   
 



 

 
 
 
Statement of Commitment: 
 
 
 
I, Scott Brummer, commit to regularly attend Chehalis Basin Board Meetings and the 
Chehalis Basin Flood Authority meetings for the duration of this appointment. 
 
 
 
Thank you,  
 
 
 
Scott Brummer 
Lewis County Commissioner, District 3 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


